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I live just outside of the Ladd's Addition historic district in Portland, and I walk, ride, or 

drive through it almost every day.  I am opposed to Section 22(1)(f) of HB2138-1 

because it removes the requirement for demolition review for some houses in Ladd's.  

I am happy to support more middle housing, but not at the cost of damaging our 

historic districts. Please remove this Section 22(1)(f) from the bill. 


